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Yr 2 Choir – Christmas Singing in the Community

Dear Parent/Carer

We are taking the Year 2 choir to sing at St Cuthbert’s lunch club on Wednesday 5th December in the 
morning. The children will be walking to St Cuthberts. Following this on Friday 14th December we will be 
going to sing at Tesco Blue Boar Lane. This will be at 9:45am for approximately 45 minutes. The children 
will be travelling by minibus. If you wish to come and see them perform at Tesco you are more than 
welcome.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to the office by Friday 23rd November to give 
permission for your child to partake in both events.

Many Thanks

Andy Palmer – Music Leader

___________________________________________________________________________________

Yr 2 Choir – Christmas Singing in the Community

I give permission for my child:

To participate in the singing at St Cuthberts on Monday 5th December

To participate in the signing at Tesco on Friday 14th December

I do not want my child to participate in these events

Name of parent:  _______________________ Parent Signature:____________________________      

Child name:__________________________   Class: ________________________ 
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